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"The traditional right of farmers to save seed is directly threatened by patented genetically
engineered crops," said Dawkins. "This ruling takes away this basic right from Canadian
farmers. Genetically engineered crops have already cost farmers hundreds of millions in lost
exports to the European Union and Asia. These legal liability issues are another reason why this
technology has not benefited farmers, and instead has been designed to benefit biotech seed
companies like Monsanto."

As reported recently in Cropchoice, there are signs that U.S. Courts are awakening to the
challenges of balancing farmers rights and those of biotech companies. In an April 23 opinion,
Judge Arthur J. Gajarsa of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit in SmithKline
Beecham Corp. v. Apotex Corp., wrote: “Consider, for example, what might happen if the wind
blew fertile, genetically modified blue corn protected by a patent, from the field of a single
farmer into neighboring cornfields. The harvest from those fields would soon contain at least
some patented blue corn mixed in with the traditional public domain yellow corn--thereby
infringing the patent. The wind would continue to blow, and the patented crops would spread
throughout the continent, thereby turning most (if not all) North American corn farmers into
unintentional, yet inevitable, infringers. The implication -- that the patent owner would be
entitled to collect royalties from every farmer whose cornfields contained even a few patented
blue stalks -- cannot possibly be correct.” More on that ruling can be found at:
http://www.cropchoice.com/leadstry.asp?RecID=2560

The Canadian Supreme Court ruling can be found at: http://www.lexum.umontreal.ca/csc-
scc/en/rec/index.html

IATP has produced the report, GMO Liability Threats for Farmers. It can be found at:
http://www.gefoodalert.org/library/admin/uploadedfiles/GMO_Liability_Threats
_for_Farmers_PDF_Ver.pdf

The Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy promotes resilient family farms, rural
communities and ecosystems around the world through research and education, science and
technology, and advocacy.

##


